

2024-2025

Paris School Newsletter

December 2024



Guess who! Do you know this Paris School staff member?

- 1. I am a UW-W graduate.
- 2. I love to hunt!
- 3. Magic shows are my favorite!
- 4. I have been a teacher for two years.
- 5. My favorite sport is volleyball.

ANSWER: Miss Stratton, Special Education



Counselor Connection

In the month of December, students will be learning how to manage their resources of time, energy, money, possessions, talents, thoughts, actions, and feelings. Seventh and eighth grade will also be completing another lesson on Xello, which teaches them about careers and future planning. Happy Holidays to everyone!





CLASS OF THE MONTH

3rd Grade

In 3rd grade, students become more advanced readers, writers, mathematicians, and thinkers, digging deeper into topics and beginning to analyze what they learn. Third graders love to read! We are currently learning narratives and how characters develop throughout a story. In social studies, we are learning about geography in the United States and how to read maps. In math, the students have been working very hard on learning their multiplication and division facts. The class has just learned how to play Math 24! As for writing, they are learning how to add adjectives to make stories more interesting. In science, we are learning about weather. Third graders have been showing Panther Pride each and every day, and we are so proud of the growth that we have seen already!

WHERE'S PARRY?

Congratulations to Viviana D. in 5th grade.
She found Parry in the Art Room sitting on a cabinet. Be sure to look for Parry's new hiding spot for a chance to win three PAWs.



Dear Paris Family,

Thank you. My heart is filled with gratitude. I cannot adequately express how much your love and support meant to my family and me as we struggled to process our grief.

The emails, texts, cards, letters, plants, gifts, memorials, and more have all been cherished.

(I am still at a loss as to how so many members of my Paris Family were able to attend my mom's visitation and funeral!) Bless you all.

Hugs,

fori Rennock



2024 Paris School Christmas Programs



- Tuesday, December 17th, at 6:30 p.m. All Kindergarten, 1st and 2nd Grade
- Wednesday, December 18th, at 6:30 p.m. All Grades 3 & 4 Students and Choir

All programs will be held in the Paris School gymnasium.

All concerts take place in the Paris School gymnasium and begin at 6:30 PM. This is a "dress up" event. Students should arrive between 6:00 and 6:20 PM and report to their classrooms.